February 12, 2010
St. Mary’s College
Kalmanovitz School of Education
P.O. Box 4350

Moraga, CA  94575-4350

Re: Nick Ramirez
Dear Madam/Sir: 
It is a great pleasure to write in support of Nick Ramirez’s application for a degree in counseling psychology. When he was at UCSB, I knew Nick for about a year, during which time he took two courses from me, earning “A” grades in both. He is a first rate student and will do very well in graduate school. Nick’s mother is a counselor and she earned her degree from St. Mary’s College; and Nick sees what valuable things she contributes to other people’s lives. He is eager to follow in her footsteps. 
Nick has already worked at the Attention and Achievement Center in Walnut Creek (California), where he did brain mapping, neurofeedback training and cognitive skill training—among other things. He liked that kind of work and is eager to earn a degree that will allow him to contribute at a higher level in helping others.  

Nick is quite skillful in his use of the English language, in both spoken and written forms. He has a mature and gentle tone of voice that communicates volumes about his personality. He was a sociology major and truly cares about understanding social life in all its complexity. 

By now it should be abundantly clear that Nick is an exceptional student and person. He loves challenges and wants to gain increasing numbers of skills as the years pass. Nick is both an excellent student and a happy, well-adjusted person with whom it is a pleasure to work. Nick earns my highest recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely,

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu 

